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19th October, 1966.

Peter Lee Esq.,
Braeside,

49 Highfield Way,
Rickmansworth,
Herts.

Dear Mr. Lee,

Thank you very much for your letter concerning
the DB2 that you have recently bought.

I can understand why you are interested in knowing
the car's history, because these vehicles were parti-
cularly pleasant to drive, and very few and far between.

I am sorry I cannot remember the mumber of the
car that Iance and I drove in the Daily Express Rally
in 1950, bt I would suggest that you give him a call
on the telephone. He is working for Jack Bareclay, and
his telephone number is MAYfair 7444.

I hope you are successful in chasing the car's
history.

Yours sincerely,
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Stirling Moss



